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Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

M-2001-022, Green/Croissant Property Sand and Gravel Mine, Complaint Received 

Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us> Fri, May 14, 2021 at 11:29 AM
To: Stephanie Fancher-English <stephanieh@lrmconcrete.com>

Mrs. Fancher, 

Thank you for speaking with me today.  As we discussed, the Christensens provided me with some additional information
regarding their complaint.  One new issue they have observed is some white material along the shore near where the
repair work occurred in 2019.  They included a zip file with pictures of the material.     

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: JAMIE MCGILL <jam2finance@yahoo.com> 
Date: Wed, May 12, 2021 at 9:12 PM 
Subject: Re: M-2001-022, Green/Croissant Property Sand and Gravel Mine, Complaint Received 
To: Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us> 

Hi Mr Ebert, 

My husband and I would like to request for you to meet us at the site for an inspection and to address our concerns. We
would like to meet by the end next week and will also have our survey by then as well. We have met with our attorney and
he is currently going thru all the documents from the last 4 years that we have collected. He is also reviewing their permit
with the county as well. In the mean time he does not know why or how a boat dock affects the reclamation and
suggested we could just ask. I know it is not on the reclamation plan however the docks would be on the surface of the
water and it is not attached to the slope, weeding spraying or planting grass or any of the requirements to complete the
reclamation that is required by LRM. I was wondering why we had to remove our boat dock and how that could even
affect the decision to release the reclamation. We would like to put our boat docks back, if it does not affect the
reclamation we would like to add them sooner then later to be able to use our property. I have attached pictures of white
stuff in the water. This is appearing along the shore where they added the concrete and are concerned that it could affect
the water and the fish. We will take water samples and have CSU test the toxicity and ph of the water just in case and
forward you our results. 

Sincerely, 
Jamie and Dustin Christensen 
785-230-8400 

On Thursday, May 6, 2021, 10:32:17 AM MDT, Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us> wrote:
 
 
Hello Mrs. Christensen,

The Colorado Division of Reclama�on Mining and Safety(DRMS) received your complaint on May 5, 2021. My name
is Jared Ebert, I amPeter Hays’ immediate supervisor.  I havereviewed your complaint and will inves�gate the issues
that you haveiden�fied. Once I have conducted my review and determined the appropriate courseof ac�on I will
respond to your concerns. I may need to reach out to you for addi�onal informa�on.  Given the nature of your
complaint regardingMr. Hays I request that you contact me with any further ques�ons or concernsthat you may
have. My contact informa�on is below.

Thank you,

Jared 

 
--  

Jared Ebert
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Senior Environmental Protection Specialist

*I am working remotely, please feel free to call my cell at (720) 413-6466 
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